

Wensum Junior School - An Evolution Academy Trust School

Headteacher - Mrs Peachment

Turner Road Norwich NR2 4HB Tel: 01603 620877 Email: office@wensumjunior.org.uk Website: www.wensumjunior.co.uk

22nd November 2023

Dear Families

Christmas Performances – Tuesday 12th December.

Wensum Junior will be holding their Christmas Performance on **Tuesday 12th December**. The whole school will perform together at the **Alive Church on Nelson Street**. For the two performances during the school day at 10 am and 2pm children will be escorted by Wensum Junior staff to and from the church. Parents of children who attend the 3pm performance will be able to take their children from the Alive Church at the end of the performance. All other children will be taken back to school to be dismissed as normal at the end of the day.

Day Performance times -10-11 am and 2-3pm.

Children will return to school for lunch as normal between performances.

Evening Performance 6-7 pm.

Children will need to be dropped off at Alive Church by 5.30 pm. If you are not attending the evening performance, you will need to collect your child at 7.15 pm. Please note all children will need to be collected by an adult. They will not be released to walk home alone.

There will be signup sheets available at the beginning and end of day through the Y6 entrance off the playground towards the school hall. These are now available. Tickets will be 2 per child initially. It is essential that parents sign up as we need to ensure that we adhere to health and safety regulations with seating at the venue.

Class teachers will contact you separately with any further requirements which may be individual to each class., ie costume requirements.

All children will be spending time throughout the day on Monday 11th December rehearsing at the Alive Church. Lunch will be at school as normal.

The performance will include references and songs with God/Jesus and religion. We understand some of our children and families do not celebrate this or Christmas in general.







Please talk to your child's class teacher if you do not wish for your child to participate in religious songs, or part of the play, and the reasoning for why they will not be participating.

We want to make sure we are accommodating of all our children and their families.

There is an expectation that all children attend all 3 performances to ensure all our audiences experience the same show.

Please be aware that school staff have worked hard to ensure we are able to provide this exciting experience for you and the children, so your support is very much appreciated. If you have any concerns about your child attending the performances, please speak to your child's class teacher.

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 12th December.

Your sincerely

Mrs C Peachment Headteacher





